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Good morning, 
As a freshman in high school, I don’t have time to write a full testimony as to why you should pass the Provider 
Protection Shield Bill, but you should! This is vital in connecting necessary, life-saving healthcare with gender diverse 
patients. 
Thank you, 
Eliza 
— 
Eliza Madison Gobin 
emgobin8@gmail.com 
she/her 


